                          

Jan. 27-31, 2014
Dear Parents,  
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January Reading Logs are due this week. Attached is the February Reading Log. It will be due at the end of February.  Please remember that reading 20 minutes a night is part of the required homework.  The log must be filled and signed by month’s end.  
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      The Valentine’s Party committee met last week to plan the Valentines Party.  Committee members are Delainey Steffes, Natalie Schwantes, Keaton Koelling, Carson Walker, Maxine Hutton, Antonete Partido, Marty Brown, and Zane Mahoney. 

If you are a parent of one of these students please give them suggestions on what you would be willing to donate for the party, and if you have any ideas for group games. The party will be Friday, Feb. 14 from 10:30-11:30.
Please remember, if your child decides to give valentines, there must be one for every child in the class to avoid hurt feelings.  
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We will be working on the Colonial Era this week reaing America’s 13 and working in a workbook to go with it.  In Math we continue to study Fractions.  We will be working on working adding and subtracting unlike fractions this week. The Spelling list this week covers words that are often misspelled. 
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COMING UP
Feb. 14- Valentine’s Party 

Feb 20 – Trimester end

Feb. 21- No school Teacher in-service

Feb. 26,27, 28- PT Conf.

March 15-23 – Spring Break 

Apr. 1, 3, 8- SBA tests

May 28 – Last day 
Sandy Bradshaw 
966-1222

bradshaw@sitkaschools.org
Don’t forget the newsletter and homework list is also posted on the class website.
http://mrsbradshaw.weebly.com/
This week I am gone for the first three days to a meeting. Since I left on Saturday, there will be no student paragraphs this week.  I will combine this week’s and next week’s in the letter next week. 
